
Highland Silver Lake Advisory Commission meeting  
                                                                                                                                            
Thursday, April 22, 2021 
  
Motion was made to approve the January 21, 2021 meeting minutes. 
  
Staff Report: Director Rosen gave a brief update on the status of the 319 Grant.  Rip-rap will be ordered 
and placed in the ditches leading to the recently constructed pond & wetland sites. Bass will be added to 
the pond in June. 
 
Public Forum: None 
                                                       
Unfinished Business:  None 
 
New Business – Director Rosen updated the members that the comprehensive plan is moving along and 
is expected to be completed by the end of this calendar year.  The bathymetric study will be performed 
in the next month or two.  
 
Requests of the Commission Members: None 
                   
Next meeting will be July 15, 2021. 


